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February 7, 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of BCCS K-12 Students, 
 
Re-enrollment/Enrollment is just around the corner. Parents will be given the re-enrollment forms 
at conferences which are scheduled for the afternoon and evening of March 13th.  
 
STAFF AND FAMILY ENROLLMENT INITIATIVE 
We need your help in spreading the word about BCCS! Did you know that you can earn a $200 gift 
card for EACH family you help bring to our school?! We encourage our staff and families to join in 
the enrollment process. Last year one family earned $600 in VISA Gift Cards! See rules below. 
 

Requirements:  
●​ New family must mention on their school enrollment form that they you referred 

them to our school 
●​ New family must be enrolled for the October count day and remain through the 

February count day. 
●​ Gift Cards will be issued by April 1st 
●​ Family must not be of direct relation to any BCCS employee 
●​ New family is defined as any individual student, or multiple students, who have never 

attended BCCS before. 
 

 
Inclement weather information: 

●​ Please remember to check the Remind App, our BCCS FaceBook page, and WOOD TV8 for 
cancellations and/or 2-hour delays. 

●​ Note that if we have a 2-hour delay, we will still be given credit to count that school day and 
it will not have to be made up in the summer. It is important that we have students attend 
2-hour delay days if families can safely provide transportation.  

●​ Safety is of the utmost importance. As we are a school community that lives in many 
different geographic areas. Please know that it is you, as a family, who ultimately 
determines if you feel comfortable driving. If you decide it is unsafe on a day that there is no 
cancellation/delay simply contact us so we are aware.  

○​ office@byroncentercharter.org  
○​ (616) 878-4852. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@byroncentercharter.org


 
 
NEXT WEEK REMINDERS 

●​ Wednesday, February 12th is count day, please make sure if your child is absent that 
day you call the office (or email is fine too) so we can mark the excused.  

●​ Daddy-Daughter Dance: This PTO sponsored event is for K-6 students and will be held 
on Friday, February 21st from 6:00-8:00 PM. Ticket purchasing and general 
information will be sent home soon.  

●​ Winter Formal Dance: The winter formal dance for Grades 7-12 will be held on 
Saturday, February 22nd from 7-10 pm in the gym.  

●​ Candy/Carnation Grams delivered Friday February 14th: The BCCS 
Student Council is organizing the annual Valentines Day Candy and Carnation 
Grams. Candy Grams and Carnations are $1 each. Order forms should have been 
sent home with students this week.  

 
 

BCCS PTO 
The PTO is seeking parents to fill open positions for the 2025-26 BCCS PTO Board. Come join a 
great team of parents that love to serve our school in fun ways! For more information, please email 
the PTO at pto@byroncentercharter.org. Thank you! 
 
 

January Character Traits 
Compassion and Caring 

Elementary K-5th Grade 
Mason Guzman, Eisley Grover, Ruby Kuncaitis, Connor Milburn, Henry Veldheer,  
Jeremiah Leon, Oliver Hill, Deven Boelema, Orion Warner, Brian VanDusen,  
Leo Dupree,Melanie Donegan, McKenzie Minnie, Naviah Short, Gideon Torres,  
Nehemiah Torres, Nora Kuncaitis, Lydia Olson, Nathan Commans, Brandon Harran,  
Melanie O'Brien, Riley Milburn, Cecilia Rios 
 
Middle School 6th- 8th Grade 
Deyton Hielkema-Verner, Zavian VanNoy, Godiva Covert, Miriam Apotheker, Kaydense Downing, 
 William Covert, Grace Pike, Isaac Higley, Isabella Stogsdill 
 
High School 9th-12th Grade 
Christa Frank, Hanna Peterson, Amelia Pike, Ava Syswerda, Elijah Verburg, Brianna Hoort, Tate  
Anderson, Tyler Ganka, Ian Emmelkamp, Nolan Bolt, Sophia Hockenberry, Gloria Gomez-Velasquez,  
Amelia Schmidt, Nick Dies, Lia Franson 
 
Student of the month 
K-2nd Grade -  Riley Meyer  
3rd-5th Grade - Mason Hill 
6th - 8th Grade - Lilly Miller 
9th - 12th Grade - R.J. McCarthy 
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